

Office of Student Affairs

508 E. Walnut Street P.O. Box 287 Titusville, PA 16354-0287 814-827-4460 Fax: 814-827-4450

March 30, 2006

FiddleKicks Attn: Peggy Leiby 524 Cedar Hill Road Ambler, PA 19002

Dear Peggy:

What a performance last evening at the University of Pittsburgh at Titusville! The FiddleKicks were out of this world, much better than I expected with audience interaction and energy. I could not have asked for a better performance. And the fact that we had our first sell-out audience in my seven years planning this program speaks of how great the show went over in our small community. To this day, ten days after the performance, community members are still talking about the FiddleKicks at UPT.

You, the dancers, and the musicians of FiddleKicks were easy to work with, which made my job a lot easier. From day one, when we first started talking about the possibility of contracting FiddleKicks for our program, you were up front about costs, requirements, and how the program flows. Knowing about the majority, if not all, the particulars to make the program a success before it was even contracted made my life less stressful in the days leading up to the show with what was expected from start to finish. I appreciate all your assistance and the fact that you and Annsley Hillman started to confirm the directions and technical requirements a few weeks before the performance was a great asset as well.

Thank you again for a spectacular performance. Every one of the dancers and musicians was a pleasure to work with. You are all awesome and so personable. Thank you so much. I hope we can work together on a future performance.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Thomas

Director of Student Activities